
Reminder 
As of Monday, June 22, 2020, your family will only be allowed  

2 Reservations time slots a week, we hope this will allow other neighbors and 

friends who have not been able to get a reservation to do so.  

 

Also Monday, June 22, 2020 we will be starting the “No Show” Policy,  

after 2 “No Shows” your FOB will be turned off and you will not be allowed a Pool 

Reservation for 10 days.   

 

- Please make sure to cancel any reservation that you or any portion of your 

family will not be able to attend.  

 

- Please make sure your Omnify Account has your full name, e-mail address, 

and phone number for the District to identify you.                         

Any incomplete accounts will be deleted from the system.  

 

I have attached the cancellation power point for you again to help you cancel any 

reservation that you or your family members are not going to be able to make. 

You must cancel before the check in time and Please make sure you cancel your 

reservation for each family member. 

 

Thank you  

Metro Districts  
 


